Campus Climate Committee Meeting

February 13, 2013

Present: Mary Anne Takemoto, Marshall Thomas, James Sauceda, Larisa Hamada, Paoli Albert,

Susan Luevano, Anthony Cuomo

Guests: Kyrsten Chun, Neil Hultgren

The committee discussed changes to the CSULB Student Satisfaction Survey form and agreed on proposed changes. Marshall will discuss administration of the survey with Susan Platt, Director of Testing/Evaluation and Assessment and report back to the committee.

Members of the LGBT Sub-Committee proposed changes to their charge. Changes include routing communications to the Academic Senate through the Campus Climate Committee and changes to membership. The CCC unanimously approved the proposed changes.

The next meeting of the Campus Climate Committee is scheduled for March 13, 2013 from 2:00pm to 3:15pm.

R/S

Marshall Thomas

These Minutes have not yet been approved.